
                                                                                                                                 

      
Our Lady of Victory 
490 Charles Street 
Gatineau, Québec 
J8L 2K5 
(819) 986-3763 

THE SOLEMNITY/THE NATIVITY OF 
ST. JOHN THE BAPTIST  

23-24 JUNE, 2012 

St. Malachy 
3889 Route 315 
Mayo, Quebec 
J8L 3Z8 
(819) 986-3763 

   
Sunday 9:00 AM Celebration of the Eucharist Saturday 7:00 PM 
Pastor Father Gyanprakash Topno 
Rectory 490 Charles Street, Gatineau, Québec J8L 2K5                                                                                                                             
 Secretary Alma Miller     Email: olv@videotron.ca 
Office Hours Monday &Thursday 1:00pm-4:00pm, Tuesday & Wednesday 9:00am-11:00am  
Telephone (819) 986-3763    Fax:   (819) 961-3159  Web-site: www.stmalachyolv.com  

  

 
 
Reading 1 
 
Responsorial Psalm 
 
Reading II 
 
Gospel  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                   FOOD FOR THE WEEK 
 
Isaiah 49.1-6 
 
 I praise you, for I am wonderfully made. 
 
Acts 13.22-26 
 
Luke 1.57-66,80  
 
Zechariah and Elizabeth were very much people of tradition, yet they were 
able to turn aside from the practiced and usual to follow the prompting of  
God. As I bring my life before God I ask  that I may recognize where my 
habits have dulled my awareness of God’s  prompting . 
My expectations of others and of myself are sometimes limiting, pray for 
freedom and courage. 
 

 
MASSES 

Saturday June 30, 2012 St. Malachy @ 
7:00 p.m. 

Ambrose & Violet Butler by Dick Beaulne 
All Parishioners of St. Malachy & OLV 

Sunday July 01, 2012 OLV @  
9:00 a.m. Bob Dunning by Maureen 

Georgette McDonnell by Fred & family 
George Ryan by OLV Society 

 
58TH ANNUAL PILGRIMAGE TO OUR LADY OF KNOCK SHRINE, MAYO, QUEBEC 
On Sunday, August 12, 2012 the 58th Annual Pilgrimage will be held at Our Lady Of Knock Shrine, 
Mayo Quebec with the Presider and Homilist Reverend Father Pierre Ingram, from Companions of the 
Cross. 
 
11:00 The Celebration of the Holy  Eucharist  
12:30  Dinner at the Food Booths 
 1:45   Rosary Procession to the Cemetery 
 2:30   Marian Hymns 
 2:45   Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
           Blessing of Religious Articles 
           Healing Service 
Contact Persons are        Fr. Gyanprakash             - (8I9) 986-3763 / (819) 663-5244 
                                         Mrs. Ellen Butler             - (819) 986-3860 
                                         Mrs. Jean Dunnigan        -(819) 986-8763 
EMAIL: mayopilgrimage@gmail.com 
FAX (819) 961-3159 
 
INFORMATION 
 
FOOD &  REFRESHMENTS  MENU 
HOT AND COLD PLATES    $ 6.00 
HAMBURGERS                     $ 2.00 

  



HOT DOGS                            $ 1.00 
SANDWICHES                      $ 1.00 
ICE CREAM CONES             $ 1.00 
PIE WITH ICE CREAM          $ 2.00 
 
Religious Articles Booth 
Handicap access/Washroom in sacristy 
No Confession During Mass 
If arranging car pool or bus, kindly inform contact persons 
 
138TH ANNUAL PILGRIMAGE TO STE-ANNE-DE BEAUPRE AND TO CAP-DE-LA-MADELEINE  
Invitation to the Dioceses of Ottawa, Gatineau, Pembroke, Mont-Laurier, and Alexandria/Cornwall to 
the annual pilgrimage on August 11–12, 2012.  The weekend celebrant is Archbishop Paul-André 
Durocher, Archdiocese of Gatineau.  For more information, please contact Mike Budge at 613-224-
8110.   
 
ST. MALACHY:  The Wardens would like to express our thanks for the leadership and input at our 
meetings to Peter Cameron who was appointed Chairperson for a year ending  
June 30, 2012, and to Joan Teske as a Warden. 
 
Anyone interested in filling the vacant position as Warden (term 2012- 2014), please contact  Ann Price 
at (819 )986-6397, before July 13, 2012. If necessary an election will be held July 21, 2012. Joan Teske 
has been appointed Chairperson for a one year term. 
 
BUCKINGHAM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  
Buckingham Elementary School is looking for someone to run the school cafeteria.  This is an 
opportunity for someone who wants to start their own business and is very reliable.  If you or someone 
you know is interested and would like further information, please contact Judy Price at 
jprice@wqsb.qc.ca by 3:00 p.m. on July 6, 2012. 
 
The School staff would like to thank everyone who supported the Cereal Bar Drive for the Elementary 
school again this year.  It was much appreciated by the students and staff. 
 
MESSAGE FROM ST. STEPHEN’S ANGLICAN CHURCH 
This year's Camp ARK will be held the week of August 13th at St. Stephen's. 
More information will be sent out this month. 
 
Matthew J. Brown 
Diocesan Missioner for Youth Formation & Vocation, Anglican Diocese of Ottawa. 
 
REMINDER: The OLV Society garage sale is on Saturday, September 8. If you have anything to 
donate, or for pick-up, the last day will be Monday September 3. Nothing will be accepted the day of 
the sale. No clothing, large items (furniture, beds, dressers etc.), can be accepted. 
 
Please contact  Monique at 819-986-3166 for any information.    
 
SUMMER OFFICE HOURS:  Please note that the summer office hours will be on Tuesday and 
Wednesday from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., during July and August 
 

 
WEEKLY RECEIPTS 

 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS  OLV ST. MALACHY 
June 23-25, 2012 (Sunday Offering)  $ 642.00 $ 395.00 
   

 
 
ARE YOU NEW TO OUR PARISH? 
Welcome to all who want to make their faith home here! You may have come from other places. You 
may have been “away for a while”. Be assured that we love to have you among us. We would 
appreciate it very much if you identified yourself at Mass. It would also help if you would take the time 
to fill out a registration form. The next time you are with us, you may leave it in the collection basket or 
give it to one of the ushers or to the priest.  Welcome.     


